
 

Academic Affairs Updates Report 

Alisher Navo'i Tashkent State University of Uzbek Language and Literature 

Date: September 4, 2023 

Venue: Academic Affairs Office, Alisher Navo'i Tashkent State University 

Attendees: Rector, Deputy Rectors, Heads of Relevant Departments, Faculty Deans                                                     

Agenda: 

New Programs and Modifications: 

Discussed proposals for new academic programs related to Uzbek language and 

literature. 

Reviewed modifications to existing courses to align with evolving educational 

needs. 

Curriculum Enhancement: 

Evaluated the curriculum to ensure it meets contemporary standards and 

incorporates advancements in the field. 

Considered the introduction of interdisciplinary courses to provide a comprehensive 

learning experience. 

Quality Assurance: 

Reviewed mechanisms for monitoring and maintaining academic quality. 

Discussed strategies for continuous improvement in teaching methodologies and 

assessment practices. 

Student Progress and Support: 

Examined student academic performance data and identified areas for additional 

support. 

Discussed initiatives to enhance student engagement and success in Uzbek language 

and literature studies. 

Faculty Development: 

Addressed faculty training needs to enhance teaching effectiveness and professional 

development. 

Discussed opportunities for research collaboration among faculty members. 

Research Integration: 



Explored ways to integrate research into the curriculum to foster a culture of inquiry 

among students. 

Reviewed research opportunities and funding sources for faculty members. 

Student Feedback: 

Considered feedback from students regarding their academic experience and 

suggestions for improvement. 

Discussed measures to address student concerns and enhance their overall learning 

environment. 

Future Initiatives: 

Brainstormed potential future initiatives to further strengthen the academic offerings 

of the university. 

Discussed strategies for promoting the study of Uzbek language and literature both 

locally and internationally. 

Conclusion: The Academic Affairs Updates meeting highlighted the university's 

commitment to academic excellence in the field of Uzbek language and literature. 

By reviewing and enhancing academic programs, ensuring quality assurance, and 

supporting both students and faculty, the university aims to maintain its position as 

a leading institution in this field. 

Next Steps: 

Implementation of approved program modifications and curriculum enhancements. 

Continued monitoring of student progress and support initiatives. 

Further faculty development efforts to promote excellence in teaching and research. 

 


